
GSCPS Safety Patrol Fundraiser 
Shiloh Market Sub Ticket Sales 

Hello All! 

The GSCPS Safety Patrol is selling Shiloh Market Sub Tickets. This fundraiser is to help send our hard-working Safety Patrol 
students to Morey’s Pier in Wildwood to celebrate their service during the 2024-2025 school year. The ticket is good until July 
31st , 2025. Tickets are $10. Tickets are for any half cold sub. Please fill out the order form below and send the order form with 
money back by January 31st. Checks payable to Stow Creek School. Tickets will be sent home with the student as soon as 
possible. 

 

Name of Student:            Grade:     

Name Contact/phone Quantity $ Amount paid Cash/check 

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

     

 


